G.N. 1143 LANDS DEPARTMENT

It is hereby notified that the following tender published under the Government of the Hong Kong
Special Administrative Region Gazette No. 7921 dated 17, 24 and 31 December 2021 and 7 and
14 January 2022 has been cancelled:—

Particulars

Sale of Government land at the junction of Tsing Yi Road and Tsing Yi Hong Wan Road,
Tsing Yi, New Territories (to be known as Tsing Yi Town Lot No. 200)

(Cancellation as community isolation and treatment facilities will be constructed at the above
Government land, with the assistance of the Central Government.)

For enquiries, please contact Mr. Jason FU at Tel. No. 2402 1107; Fax No. 2415 0703.

4 March 2022 Sophia CHIANG Deputy Director/General,
Lands Department
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